
Hi to the relevant person 

I strongly object to the proposed development which will impact by shading Etc. at the Stony 
Range Reserve in Dee Why.

Over many years I have visited and enjoyed it with friends and family. Overseas visitors hardly 
believe what a wonderful natural space it is so close to a main road and overpopulated Dee 
Why.

I appeal to your common sense and ask that the development be changed so as to have a less 
negative impact at Stony Range Reserve for all our sakes. Thank you in advance for making 
the necessary changes to the application DA2022/0145.

Yours faithfully

Ms. Mary Claire Mullane

Sent: 1/07/2023 2:32:32 PM
Subject: Comment on Development submission


